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Melbourne, March 22nd  – The official FIA briefing on Formula One Technical and Sporting 
matters will be held by FIA Formula One Race Director Charlie Whiting tomorrow, Thursday, 
March 23rd, to speak about the 2017 regulations and key changes. 
 
The briefing will take place at 13:00 in the Press Conference Room of the Media Centre.  
  
 

A transcript of the briefing will be available as soon as possible afterwards.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Matteo 
 
 
 
 
Matteo Bonciani 
FIA Formula One Head of Communications & Media Delegate 
 


